
   

 

Highbury Primary School  Newsletter  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

It has been an incredibly busy Summer Term! There has been much 

to celebrate. The children have all been engaged in their end of 

Key Stage Assessments and Phonic Tests. These will all be 

completed and marked by July 10 th . Soon after we will be able to 

share their achievements with you. We have been particularly 

pleased with our Year 6 Writing ð most  of which has been superb. 

I would like to thank the children and teachers for all their hard 

work.  

 

Transistion is in full swing ð with leavers visiting their new schools 

and joiners having fun getting to know their new teachers. Ther e 

will be a whole sc hool transit ion on 2nd and 3rd  of July. On Monday 

2nd you will have an opportunity, as ever, to meet your childõs new 

class teacher when they bring home the slip.  

 

The school fair preparations are in full swing, s o please if you have 

spare time before or on the day , volunteer to Josie Cooper or 

Sarah Bull. Every single moment of your time is greatly  

appreciated. All the money raised goes to support our pupils õ 

education.  

 

Recently some of our pupils and Miss Noice attended an Art Mark 

celebration event to  acknowledge all the amazing work that 

culminated in receiving our Gold Arts Mark Standard.  

 

Children constantly attend sporting fixtures and enjoy continued  

accomplishments. Most recently the Year 6 athletics  team came 

2nd out of 48 schools and as well a s the rounders team. Two of the 

Year 6 children won their competitions overall ð well done Joshua 

Pitts and Emmanuel Kabeya. 

 

Rehearsals for Y5/Y6 end of year performance are in full swing. 

They are performing The Jungle Book! I am really looking forward 

t o this treat.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Mrs Sarah Sadler  

Headteacher  
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Week Commencing 11/06/18 

Class Attendance %  

¶ Hedgehogsñ 99.3% 

¶ Squirr elñ 96.3 % 

¶ Rabbitñ 94.7% 

¶ Robin ð 96% 

¶ Ladybird ñ 95.3 % 

¶ Bumblebeeñ 83% 

¶ Bluebellñ 95% 

¶ Snowdrop- 95.7% 

¶ Sunflower ñ 91.6% 

¶ Daffodil ñ 87.7 % 

¶ Mint ñ 97.3% 

¶ Lavenderñ 94.8% 

¶ Ivy ñ 99.1% 

¶ Hollyñ 93.3% 

WHOLE SCHOOLñ 94.2% 

Figures  week ending   

    15/6/18  

  

 

Attendance Champions:  

This weekõs winners is 

Hedgehogs Class with  99.3 %!  

Well Done!  

  

Our 2 nd Place Rounders 

Team! 
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IMAGES ART GALLERY  

On Tuesday 12th  and Wednesday 13th  June we 

had a special event to showcase some brilliant 

art that the children have done this term. 

Our very own Art Gallery!  

All of the paintings and artwork was 

professionally mounted and framed and put up 

on special displays in the hall, with names 

underneath like in a real art gallery .  

Parents were invited in to see their childrenõs 

wonderful work, and even to buy it like 

professional art!  

It was a fantastic experience for the whole 

school. A big thank you to Mrs. Walton  and 

Miss Wride, and to the Images Art Gallery, 

for organizing this brilliant event.  



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Wanted: Weekend Animal Carers  

Love chickens, rabbits, and guinea pigs ?  

Have free time during the holidays and on 

weekends? 

We are looking for some volunteers to come in and 

look after our animals! An ideal volunteer would 

be available to  come in on Saturday and Sunday 

mornings, and mornings during the school holidays 

to feed and let out the chickens, and then come 

back in the evening s to put the m away. The role 

will be subject to a rot a, so it wonõt be every 

weekend or every day of a holiday. If you are 

interested, please contact the school office.  

 

Sun Cream and Sun Hats  
Itõs looking like the brilliant summer weather is 

going to be here to stay! While itõs looking like itõs 

going to be a good summer this year , we donõt want 

anyone getting nasty burns or heatstroke.  

To ensure that your children are safe playing 

outside during school can all parents please send 

in their children with sun cream to be applied 

themselves before break and lunch. Also, please 

understand that a teacher cannot help to apply 

sun cream to every  child in their class, and so if 

your child is young or unable to do so please apply 

the sun cream before they come to school, and 

give them a sun hat for being outside.   

 

 

ò 

Football Tournament  

On Friday 25 th  May some of our Y 2 children  took part in a Football Skills event at Goals. All 

of our players showed great sportsmanship and received medals for their efforts.  

A big well done to Joshua Pitts in Y6 for being a good role model at Sports Leader.  

It was a fantastic morning, and great fun was had by all!  

 

Old/Unwanted Newspapers  

If you have any old or unwanted newspapers laying around the house, bring them into the school 

office! Y5 and Y6 have requested old and unwanted newspapers to help them make sets and props for 

their summer play.  



 

 

 

 Wednesdays 8.30 until 

8.45 in the hall  
 

 

 

 

Book Swap 
 

Dates for your Diary  

June  

22nd ð Y4 Daffodils Collective Worship, 9am  

22nd ð Summer Fayre, 2pm  

26 th -3rd  July ð Book Fayre After School  

29 th  ð Certificates Collective Worship, 9am  

29 th  ð PTA Disco: KS1 4:45 -5:45, KS2 6 -7:30  

July  

2nd & 3rd  ð Transition Days  

6th  ð INSET Day  

13th  ð Nursery Class Collective Worship  

20 th  ð Sports Day  

23 rd  ð Y6 Leaverõs BBQ 

24 th  ð Y6 Leaverõs Service 

24 th  ð Last Day  of School  

 

        

Come and Read With Your Children!  
Calling all Parents, Grandparents & Carers!  

We are looking for more parents, grandparents, 

and carers to volunteer and help our KS1 children 

with their guided  reading. Any time that you have 

spare in a morning or afternoon on a regular basis 

would be greatly appreciated, and would be such 

a huge benefit to the children.  

If youõd like to volunteer, please contact the 

office.  

 

Breakfast & After School Club  

We would like to ask parents dropping their 

children off and picking them up from Breakfast 

and After School Club not park in front of the 

school. Teachers and other members of staff 

require access to the school car park .  

Most of our deliveries to the school arrive in the 

early morning, as well as members of staff 

arriving to school, and so we would like to keep 

access as clear as possible.  

 

Spare Clothes & Underwear  
If you have any spare underwear for girls at home 

that your children have grown out of, could you 

please donate them to the school office. We are 

in need of spares in all sizes, from Y1 to Y6 

children.  

Any other spare clothing or PE Kit is welcome, 

especially in larger sizes  for the main school and 

smaller sizes for the nursery .  

Online Payments  

You can now pay for dinners, trips, After School 

Club and Breakfast Club online!  

Letters went home before the Easter Holiday 

with unique online codes so that you can set up 

online payments for your child or children with our 

schoolõs cash office . If you havenõt received this, 

or the letter has been lost, please contact the 

school office and we will print you a new one .  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiKkYju1uvYAhXJuRQKHcNtDEwQjRx6BAgAEAY&url=https://www.pinterest.com/explore/children-books-online/&psig=AOvVaw3-tug17SkuqchLcfssk__6&ust=1516714111761807
https://www.pinterest.com/pin/407223991280150225/
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiYsOjQ1uvYAhVGPRQKHUMuDVsQjRx6BAgAEAY&url=http://www.telegraph.co.uk/books/childrens-books/100-best-childrens-books-of-all-time/&psig=AOvVaw3-tug17SkuqchLcfssk__6&ust=1516714111761807
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiBkKDE1uvYAhUMbRQKHYdjD5gQjRx6BAgAEAY&url=http://houstonarearetiredteachers.org/books-for-children/&psig=AOvVaw3-tug17SkuqchLcfssk__6&ust=1516714111761807


 

 

Parking 

Dovercourt Road has been getting wo rse with hazardous and dangerous  car use. The staff car 

park should only be used by staff and parents with special permission  to park in it . Whilst we 

understand that we are a ll busy and have places to go, there are over five  hundred children 

entering and leavin g the campus on a daily basis. Can we please ask that you  park away from the 

school and walk the remaining distance?  Also please be mindful that you do not park on the double 

yellows near the lollipop  man as this is where children cross over to and from the school.  

Please do not park on the yellow zig - zags outside the school.  

Please avoid driving  down Dovercourt Road for the safety of all our children .  

  

 

  
 

 

 
 

Office Opening Times  

The school office is open from 8.30am to 4.00pm  

Monday to Friday.  Please walk around the school 

for Breakfast and After School Club and ring the 

bell on the door at the rear of the school  if you 

are in need of assistance outside of these times . 

  

 

 

 
  
 

Dinner Money/After School Club Fees  

Please make sure you are up to date with all dinner money and after school club fees to ensure your child 

can access these services.  Your cooperation is appreciated.  

  

 

Absence 

Could parents please call the school on each day of 

their childõs absence. 

We also ask that parents provide medical evidence 

such as doctorõs appointment cards, hospital 

letters and packaging from prescribed medicines 

so that we can verify any absences.  

Paracetamol  

We are aware that coughs, colds and bugs are 

being persistent with this horrib le chilly weather , 

and that your children might need some 

paracetamol in the day. However, we would ask 

that paracetamol please be given at home if your 

child requires it in the morning.  

PE KIT  

Miss Sadler would like to remind parents that 

children must have long black tracksuit -type 

bottoms and a sweatshirt in their PE kits due to 

the cold weather, as outdoor PE will continue as 

long as there are dry conditions.   

The correct PE Kit consists of a red t -shirt or polo 

shirt, black shorts or trousers, and black 

pumps/pli msolls. All of the information about 

correct uniform can be found on our website.  

Forest School  

Our amazing Forest School lessons can get really 

muddy, so can all parents  please ensure their 

children have a change of clothes in school. Can 

parents also make sure their children have wellies 

or other appropriate adventuring footwear, as  

conditions can get very  messy and muddy! 


